
Chair Representative Pam Marsh; Vice-Chair Representative Ken Helm; Vice-Chair Representative David Brock Smith; 
Representative Tina Kotek; Representative Raquel Moore-Green; Representative Mark Owens; Representative Khanh Pham, 

I am writing in support of HB2021, Clean Energy for All. This bill establishes a timeline for action for reviewing clean energy laws. It 
is long past time to review these laws and to get to work establishing more laws providing Oregonians with a healthy future. Every 
agency should be tasked with discovering how they can implement clean energy usage. We are taking far too much time to respond 
to the health crisis that is at our doorstep, especially for vulnerable communities. If we have learned anything from Covid 19, we 
should take the lesson that when catastrophe strikes we had better be prepared. We are NOT prepared for the devastation that is 
destined for the earth as the climate continues to drastically change. We have caused this devastation; we need to take 
responsibility now for our future generations. I want my grandkids to have a future where they can enjoy the beautiful outdoors and 
be able to breathe! Please support HB2021. Thank you. 


